

Community Office, 3a Market Place, LE67 5DT 01530 459527

WHITWICK PARISH COUNCIL

www.whitwickpc.org.uk

Email: clerk@whitwickpc.org



Open

Wednesdays 1 – 4 pm Thurs/Fridays 10 am – 1 pm

LOCKDOWN CHANGES

WE ARE WORKING TO THE STAGED GOVERNMENT GUIDELINES BUT SUBJECT TO CHANGE WITH LOCAL CIRCUMSTANCES.



SORRY
SUSPENDED
UNTIL FURTHER
NOTICE

Parish Council News - May 2021

Parish Council mourns the sad death of His Royal Highness The Duke of Edinburgh

As a mark of respect, during the period of Royal mourning, the Union Flag was flown at half-mast at the Parish Council flagpole at the City of Dan. There was no opportunity to offer signing of a physical book of condolence at Park Hall or to provide a place to lay flowers because of coronavirus but an on-line condolence book was made available in Leicestershire (and nationally) if you had access to the internet. The parish council meeting scheduled for Thursday 15 April was also delayed by one week in accordance with the regulations.

The Community Office re-opens from 20 May for essential enquiries. Please bear with us as we are limited on our capacity and visitors will need to wear masks if entering the office. Visits initially restricted to 10 minutes until we reach Stage 4 of lockdown changes and re-assess our safety.

Latest location – sign was moved from Talbot Street to Thornborough Road last month. Data available monthly – see the news page of our website.

WHITWICK COMMUNITY CRISIS TEAM

- STILL AVAILABLE FOR EMERGENCY HELP ON

07407 766518

You can still phone/email the Parish Manager on important parish matters.
The date of the next council meeting is not yet announced until we have more guidance on easing of lockdown, use of Park Hall and regulations for safe physical meetings. Website will be updated asap.